
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Jamila Cage, Director of Special Services

Date: June 1st , 2025

Re: 2025 Special Services: Relay Hub

CC: Board of Education

I recommend that we contract with Relay Hub, previously R &G Consultants, to utilize the 
workload assist program which provides scheduling, reporting, and Medicaid Fee for Service 
claiming for services provided to identified Medicaid eligible students. 

The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the contract with Relay 
Hub (Previously R&G consultants).  If you have any questions, please contact me at your 
convenience.

Thank you,


